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The children at Hayfield are proud of being a part of the school. The governors, parents and staff together believe that 
wearing a school uniform enhances this feeling of belonging. We also believe that school uniforms prevent the inevitable 
loss of self- esteem caused to individual children should a family not be able or willing to provide the newest, most 
expensive or most fashionable clothing and equipment.  
 
The School Uniform at Hayfield School is: 
· Navy blue cardigan or sweatshirt 
· White polo shirt 
· Charcoal (grey or black) skirt / trousers /shorts / dress or blue pinafore dress 
  
Pupils are expected to attend school in a clean and tidy state and all are encouraged to wear our school uniform.  The 
school does not stock uniforms and we recommend that parents purchase it from one of the local uniform shops or 
supermarket/high street store.  
 
The wearing of a school uniform is not compulsory, particularly for those children with difficulties associated with sensory 
needs.  Parents are encouraged to speak to a member of the school’s leadership if they feel that the wearing of a uniform is 
having a detrimental impact on their child’s attendance or emotional/mental well being.   
 

 


